PROJECT DEVELOPMENT | INDIGENOUS ENGAGEMENT | INDIGENOUS PARTICIPATION

January 5, 2018

Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”})
Box 2319 - 2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON, M4P 1£4

Attn: Board Secretary

Re: Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. (“"HORCI”)
Application for electricity rates and proposed revenue requirement effective May 1, 2018
File number EB-2017-0051

We are respectfully requesting an extension to file written interrogatories with the OEB with respect to
EB-2017-0051 and Procedural Orders 1 & 2. On January 11, 2018, there is a meeting of the 22 First Nations
Chiefs whose communities are owners in Opiikapawiin Services. As mentioned in our last letter, many of
these communities are served by HORCI, or in the process of transferring local distribution service to
HORCI. This meeting provides a unique opportunity for Opiikapawiin to share information with the Chiefs
and receive direction on the proceeding. In addition, we note that most First Nation band offices are
closed until January 8 2018. As such we request January 16, 2018 as the new date for filling written
interrogatories.

If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours, very truly

OPIIKAPAWIIN SERVICES LP
by its General Partner Qpiikapawiin Services GP Inc.
Per:

ThuciE F,dwa rds
CEO

l.edwards{@oslp.ca

300 Anemki Place, Suite C, Fort William First Nation, ON P7J 1H9




